
If you work in any way with children at SCOB, (including Vacation 
Bible School) please complete the training required by our Child 
Protection Plan and get your certificate of completion to the church 
office in a timely manner. The link is on our church website. Thanks! 
 
Shenandoah District Disaster Booklets can be found on the table in the 
Narthex for pick up.  

 

SCOB will be recognizing our graduates on Sunday, May 26 during  
the worship service. If you are graduating from high school or college or 
know of someone graduating within the church, please contact the 
church office or Candy Smith. 
 

NEWS FOR STUDENTS: SCHOLARSHIP MONEY AVAILABLE 

Prospective and current college, apprentice program, trade school,  

and graduate school students are encouraged to apply for Church 
Scholarship money. Deadline is TODAY. The Scholarship applications 
can be found at www.stauntonbrethren.org (follow Education tab to 
Youth) or in the church office. Direct any questions to the Nurture 
Commission: Candy Smith, Mark Lane, Amanda Elsea, Faith Ballew, 
Debbie Clark or Sue Simmons. Staunton Church of the Brethren 
supports education and its students both spiritually and financially.  

We hope you will take advantage of this program. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

ANNOUNCEMENTS 

If you have heard the call of God and are interested in learning more 
about being a follower of Jesus, considering baptism, or desire to 
become a member of this church family, please talk with Pastor 
Beth.        

              

If you are a Guest or a First-time Worship Visitor, please be sure to 
sign the attendance record.      

 

The flowers on the Altar this morning are in memory of Charles Phillips 

given by The Phillips Family. 

 

I want to thank everyone for their prayers, lovely cards 

and notes. I’m gaining strength a little every day. I 

personally want to thank those of you for helping John 

out. The first couple of weeks was really tough going. 

John and I felt your Christian love and concern. We 

want to thank Pastor Beth for her prayers and visits. 

In Christian Love, John and Doris 

 

Our spring Congregational Business meeting will be held on 

Sunday, May 19 immediately following worship in the sanctuary.  

The CBM booklets are available on the table in the Narthex for pick 

up. 

 

 

 
 

STAFF  

Pastor Beth Jarrett’s email is: bjarrett7@gmail.com   

Phone: 540-830-8755   

Church Board Chair: Larry Simmons’ email 

is:  lmsimmons3747@gmail.com   

Phone: 540-208-3565  

Office Manager: Shirley Maust   

Office email is: scobsecretary@gmail.com   

Office Phone: 540-886-8655  

Church Website: www.stauntonbrethren.org   
The Church Office hours are:  

Monday – Friday – 8:30 a.m. – 2 p.m.   

   

http://www.stauntonbrethren.org/
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